
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Happy New Year! We hope that you enjoyed a wonderful holiday with your family.  We welcome 
everyone back to a fresh start with new goals! 
 
As Mrs. Darragh continues her medical leave, Mr. Ruggles Pritchard will be stepping in for the 
month of January, as acting Principal.  The students have been excellent ambassadors to him 
this week as he gets to know the school!  
 

On Tuesday, January 14, at 6:30 pm, we will be hosting an information session for families new 
to Kindergarten. The session is for parents and will provide some general information about the 
Kindergarten program in the OCDSB. If you have neighbours who are parents of young children 
who will be starting school in September 2020, please share our Information Night details with 

them.  
 
Please remember to adhere to the signs posted around the school.  There is no parking in the 
bus loop during the restricted hours 8:00 to 9:00 and 2:30 to 3:30.  Also, to ensure student 
safety at bus loading time before and after school, vehicles must not enter the bus loading 
circle.  Please use the parking lot across from the school and supervise your child(ren) crossing 

the street and on the sidewalk until they reach the entrance to the playground.   
 
Are you tired of making school lunches? The first session is over and it’s time to sign up for the 
last half of the year. Did you miss the opportunity to participate in our food programs this fall? 
Don't worry!!! We have reopened the School Cash online system allowing you the opportunity to 
sign up for the remainder of the year.  The system will remain open until January 26th. Note - the 
sign up from September is over at the end of January. Everyone must sign up to continue with 
the food programs. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend!. 
 
Janis 
 

https://ocdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

